
From: Sandra Sharpe
To:
Cc: Mary Nordstrom; MIT
Subject: Proposed Asphalt Plant
Date: Tuesday, November 27, 2018 3:13:02 PM

Dear Jerry,
 
Thank you for the message and for sharing your thoughts. I certainly understand the concerns from
the community and I have questions and concerns of my own. There will be opportunities for
residents to have their say about this application and I’m forwarding your email to our planning
department so that it goes on the record as being opposed to this application.
 
Thanks for reaching out. Allan
 
 
Allan Thompson, Mayor
Town of Caledon | 6311 Old Church Rd. | Caledon, ON L7C 1J6
E. allan.thompson@caledon.ca
W: caledon.ca/mayor
T. 905-584-2272 Toll free. 1-888-225-3366
Follow me on Twitter  and Facebook
Sign up for my monthly newsletter
 
 

From:  
Sent: Thursday, November 15, 2018 12:57 PM
To: Allan Thompson <allan.thompson@caledon.ca>
Cc: Annette Groves <Annette.Groves@caledon.ca>; Rob Mezzapelli <Rob.Mezzapelli@caledon.ca>;
Jennifer Innis <jennifer.innis@caledon.ca>; Nick DeBoer <nick.deboer@caledon.ca>; Gino Rosati

Subject: Proposed Asphalt Plant
 
Allan and Councillors,
Re the  asphalt plant proposed for the Bolton Industrial area:
I would urge that you not support the establishment of this industry within the Ward 5 urban
boundary. I attended the public open house sponsored by the proponent, reviewed  their
documents and maps, and discussed my concerns with 2 of their representatives. I was still
not convinced that this industry was desirable or suitable to locate at their proposed location.
Jerry Gorman

mailto:/O=TOWN.CALEDON.ON.CA/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=SANDRA SHARPE3D6
mailto:mary.nordstrom@caledon.ca
mailto:MIT@caledon.ca
x-apple-data-detectors://1/1
mailto:allan.thompson@caledon.ca
http://www.caledon.ca/mayor
tel:905-584-2272
tel:1-888-225-3366
https://twitter.com/Caledon_Mayor
https://www.facebook.com/AllanThompsonCaledonMayor/
http://www.caledon.ca/en/townhall/mayor-newsletter.asp
mailto:allan.thompson@caledon.ca
mailto:Annette.Groves@caledon.ca
mailto:Rob.Mezzapelli@caledon.ca
mailto:jennifer.innis@caledon.ca
mailto:nick.deboer@caledon.ca

